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New Canaan Winter Club 

The magic of the NCWC outdoor rink lives on this season,  

but plan accordingly, as access to the clubhouse will be  

limited and primarily restricted to NCWC members. 
 

VISITING TEAMS   

Policies & Procedures will be mandatory for all skaters and their families at the NCWC as of 

Nov. 1, 2020. 

GENERAL NCWC COVID PROTOCOLS: 
•     Anyone exhibiting COVID symptoms will not be allowed on the premises. All skaters and families 
must comply with the CT Sector Rules including but not limited to any travel to “red states.”   

 Limit one family member per player to attend games. 

 Required – all players should arrive partially or fully dressed no more than 15 minutes prior to 

game time. 

 Each visiting team will be assigned a designated outdoor “locker room” (with benches) for skate 

tying, stick & bag storage.  If there are weather elements, indoor locker rooms will be made 

available. 

 Access to “locker rooms” will ONLY be allowed 15 minutes prior to game time.  Teams must vacate 

premises 15 minutes after completion of game.  

 Players are required to wear a mask while dressing in the designated outdoor locker room.  

 Visiting teams will use designated rink entrances near assigned outdoor locker rooms. 

 For all spectators, a mask is required when six feet distancing is not possible. 
 

CLUBHOUSE: 

 Clubhouse is for member-use only, in a limited capacity. 

 Visitors may use the restrooms, if needed. 

 A facial mask is MANDATORY FOR ADULTS and CHILDREN IN THE CLUBHOUSE.   

 No food or drink allowed in the clubhouse. 

 Bring individual water-bottles. Water fountain inside is not available. 

PARKING: 

 Access to the NCWC parking lot will be limited -- All visiting teams should park in the New Canaan 

Country School driveway and parking lot located directly across the street from the NCWC entrance.  

No parking on Frogtown Road. 


